
Memo 
September 15, 2014 

Ian Baillie Primary School 
A big thank you to all of the volunteers who helped out at the Fall Fair. It was a huge success 

and couldn’t have been done without your help and dedication. 

The new gym floor is being installed next week, not this week as previously mentioned.  It will 

take four days to install the floor which means the floor will be installed in time, September 26, 

for our first awards assembly of the year and for the Terry Fox Walk. As well, Donnie Washburn 

will be taking school pictures that morning.  Assembly is at 12:30 followed by the Terry Fox 

Walk and the school picture will be in the gym from 8:30 to noon. All parents are welcome to 

come to the assembly and walk with your child in the Terry Fox Walk.  

Hot lunch starts this Wednesday, September17. If you are able to volunteer an hour of your 

time to help out it would be greatly appreciated. Volunteers should come around 11:40.  Don’t 

forget to pass in your Policy 701 results and Criminal Back Ground check to the office before 

volunteering. Thank you in advance.  
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